Trane, Andrea

From: Peter Gorski <peter.k.gorski@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 11:17 AM

To: Trane, Andrea

Subject: Public comments on CIP budget for 6/12 meeting

You don't often get email from peter.k.gorski@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

| am writing to express my strong support for items 895, 906, and 902. All three items are housing projects. | have been
volunteering with tenants and working on housing issues in the community for a few years, and | can say with
confidence that we need more affordable housing. La Crosse has a very low vacancy rate, and is riddled with worn down
rental properties. Renters face a difficult market, and those coming from the worst circumstances often have to settle
for subpar housing, as it is all that they can afford. These projects will help build new housing and control rental and
ownership costs, opening doors for those who are being left behind by our current housing market.

Housing is the largest expense for the average household. Decent, affordable housing is the backbone to building up a
strong community and helping individuals and families build wealth. It is no secret that La Crosse is struggling with
homelessness and housing instability as well. Increasing our housing stock is a foundational piece of getting every
person in La Crosse into safe, stable housing. | hope that these items are fully funded, and that the city can continue to
put effort and resources into housing.

Thank you for your time and consideration.



